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Background

• All Wiltshire residents deserve same level of service.

• Need to recycle more and landfill less - disposal costs 
rapidly increasing to £80.00 per tonne by 2014.

• Opportunity to offer additional recycling services to ALL 
residents.

• Public consultation completed summer 2010 - 72% in 
favour of proposed new service.



Your new waste and recycling collection service



West Wiltshire

Residents will receive new 

plastic bottle and cardboard 

bins from:

Your new blue lidded recycling bin

bins from:

3rd October 2011

Service starts from:

7th November 2011



Plastic Bottle and 

Cardboard 

Recycling 

Collections
A quick guide of what you can A quick guide of what you can 

and can’t recycle in your new 

blue lidded bin:



WEST WILTSHIRE:

No need to sign up 

for the new non-

chargeable garden chargeable garden 

waste collections.  

Current service 

continues...



Garden waste collection service



Any Questions?


